
Reception news  26th April 2019 

 

Our new theme, ‘Creatures, great and small’ has us all very excited in Reception! All 

classes have enjoyed creating and using our new role play areas, including a zoo 

and a veterinary practice.  

 
 

The children have talked about what kind of things might happen for an animal to 

visit the vets, and how a vet might help them, such as use a bandage. Some of the 

children have even created their own veterinary report for the clients!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘A bear 

hurt his 

foot.’ 

‘The dog has 

a bad tail.’ 

We have lots of exciting things 

to look forward to within our 

new theme, including 

hatching chicks and our 

summer school trip.  

 


